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 26th January 2023 
 Dear parents and carers, 

 RE: Teacher Strikes 

 Although  we  may  ask  staff,  union  members  are  not  compelled  to  tell  us  if  they  are  in  the  union 
 taking  ac�on  or  if  they  intend  to  strike.  Having  said  this,  at  this  �me,  we  have  not  been 
 informed by any members of staff that they intend to strike. 

 This  is  just  a  reminder  to  keep  tenta�vely  considering  childcare  arrangements  in  case  the  school 
 picture  changes  at  short  no�ce  on  1st  February,  2nd  March  (possible  south  east  area  ac�on), 
 15th  and  16th  March.  School  may  be  impacted,  at  short  no�ce,  by  the  strike  or  by  the  child 
 care needs of staff who are parents of children at other affected schools. 

 If you have any ques�ons, please contact the school office at 
 office.2609@ladygrove-park.oxon.sch.uk  . 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Andrew Markham 
 Headteacher 
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